
May 2021 Director’s Report:  

Friends Membership Drive Report 

• So far, the 2021 Membership Drive has brought in: 

o 110 total members 

o $3,865.00 total income 

o 13 have used the online payment method 

Library Programming / Events:  

• As follows are some programs we’ve been able to hold under the 

current circumstances, and those we have planned as upcoming 

events: 

o Maker Mondays (monthly)  

• The last event for this season as April 19th (wood slice 

DIY). 

o Online Knit & Crochet Group (continual)  

• We continue to host weekly Zoom meetings, hosted 

by Tena.  

o Dungeons & Dragons (continual)  

• Both groups of D&D participants have had better 

attendance since moving this program online, hosted 

by Riley. 

o Book Club (continual) 

• Beginning with the May 2020 session, our book club 

has been meeting online.  There are fewer 

participants for this program when meeting this way, 

hosted by Beth. 

o Virtual Story Times 

• Beginning in December, Paula has been hosting a 

virtual Story Time, complete with take-home craft 

kits, via Zoom. 

• Recently we have had several extra events featuring 

guest storytellers. 

o Virtual Tinker @ Home 

• A Zoom / take-home kit version of our former Tinker 

Tuesday after school sessions began in October and 

continues monthly, with the last event for the season 

in May. 

o NW Iowa STEM’s Virtual Library Festival  

• In April Miss Paula served as a guest reader and the 

EPL served as a distribution site for STEM kits for this 

event organized by NW Iowa STEM.   

• Upcoming: 

o Summer Reading Program for all ages will take place in June.   

o Our grant from Trinity Lutheran was funded, so we will be distributing kits to families in July. 

o Regular programs continue 

 



Other Updates: 

▪ Imagination Library 

• Our postal service application was approved when 

we re-applied through the Knoxville, TN office!  We 

will now get ready to open registration to Emmet 

County children aged 0-5. 

• Trinity Lutheran Application 

• This project has been funded, and we have all 

materials ordered and most have come in.  Staff are 

working on assembly, and we look forward to 

distributing these in July. 

 


